
October 
21st- 25th

This week in Room 22: 
We had a lot of fun learning about bats this week! We compared 
fiction and nonfiction bat stories, learned about the structure 
and function of different body parts, and abilities, and studied 
different types of bats, too! In math, students are doing a great 
job applying our strategies to subtraction problems. Friday was 
all about pumpkins! We picked our pumpkins and studied them in 
several ways. We even enjoyed a pumpkin treat!

Next Week: 
Students will begin discussing different jobs in the community 
during our Language Arts time. We will finish up our first module in 
math (all about addition and subtraction strategies). Students will 
be bringing home their workbooks soon and will be taking their 
test, too. We will discuss pumpkins more in science, including what 
happens to them after pumpkin season is over. 

Reminders:
* Thursday, October 31st, is the day of the school parade. 
Parents are welcome to stand near the route to take 
pictures. It will begin at 1:10/1:15pm.
* Students should not come to school in a costume. Costumes 
should come to school in a bag with the student’s name on 
the bag. They will be given time to change after lunch.

 Please let me know right 
away if you do not want 
your child to walk in the 

parade on Thursday.

I hope to see you at the 
carnival tomorrow.

Have a great weekend!

Sincerely,
Mrs. Sarkany

Room 22

Upcoming Dates:

10/26- Fall Carnival, 
10am-2pm

10/30 Picture Retake Day
PTO Restaurant Night- 

Panda Express

10/31- Parade (1:15pm)

11/3- Clocks go back 1  hour

11/6- 12:50pm Dismissal


